
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the 176th edition of Speedway Australia’s Speed eNews. 

Speed eNews is a weekly communication aimed toward keeping clubs and organisations up to date 

on current events, handy tips to improve competition and safety, as well as any changes that may 

be taking place within the sport. Clubs are also encouraged to distribute this newsletter to members. 

Feel free to get in touch if you have any questions or require a copy of one of the previous editions. 

This week has seen more great news to come out of 

Western Australia, with State Government election 

promises coming to fruition, resulting in major 

redevelopments at tracks across the state. 

Bunbury Speedway is in the midst of a major 

redevelopment, courtesy of a $750,000 funding boost 

from a McGowan Government election promise, which 

will see a brand-new concrete wall and catch fence 

erected prior to the start of the 2021/22 season. 

The Bunbury Car Club has begun the task of removing 

the old catch fence and concrete wall, with 

construction set to start in earnest.  

In the State’s north, Broome Speedway have begun a 

number of works and upgrades to the concrete wall 

and track equipment thanks to Federal MP Melissa 

Price, who selected the club as part of her latest 

Community Grants scheme. 

With more opportunities for funding arising in the 

coming weeks, WA Sport Development Officer Ross 

Kirby is always available to assist tracks to ensure they 

are ready to go when funding streams open for 

applications. Ross can be contacted using the details in 

the contacts section below. 

It’s that time of the year when many clubs 

and tracks around Australia conduct their 

annual general meetings. In some cases, 

these events result in fresh faces being 

introduced to the committee, filling key 

positions such as President or Licencing 

Officer. 

With this in mind, it’s vital that when the key positions do change – such as the Licence Officer, clubs 

download a Contact Details Update form from the Speedway Australia website, and return it to us 

ASAP. For those wishing to update details, forms can be completed here.   

 

 

https://www.speedwayaustralia.org/club-track-update


 

 

With Adelaide recovering from yet another COVID-19 lockdown, the Adelaide office will reopen from 

Monday 2 July. 

Should you have any queries or need to speak to a particular team member, as ever, you can find 

their direct mobile number located in the contacts section below or contact them via the regular 

switch on (08) 8139 0777 and follow the prompts. 

 

 

Office  General Enquiries   08 8139 0777   admin@speedwayaustralia.net.au  

Tim Savell General Manager - until Aug 2 0424 923 494  tim@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

James Hadley Youth Development Officer  0457 184 080  james@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Liz Weaver Track & Safety Dev. Officer  0487 002 287  liz@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Adam Brook Sport Development Officer  0429 333 528  adam@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Ross Kirby Sport Development Officer  0436 375 938  ross@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Ben Bishop Sport Development Officer  0433 112 959  ben@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Kirsten Knox Licensing & Operations Admin. 0499 484 738  kirsten@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Angela Warren Office Administrator  0474 291 542  angela@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Mark Holmes Risk Management Officer  0448 927 771  mark@speedwayaustralia.net.au 
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